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Portfolio Trade Alert - ERROR 5/28

The Purchase of PINS was a system error. We have deleted the trades from the portfolio and
transactions page. We apologize for any inconvenience.

Want These Alerts Via TEXT?

To receive trade information via text, click on your user name in the upper right corner of the
website. Then click My Account and the title SMS Notification Preferences.

NOTE: You must add your country code in front of your number. The U.S. code is 1.

Please let us know if you have any problems.



